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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear Colleagues,

Dietary lipids are the primary source of energy for infants
during the first months of life. Beyond covering caloric
demands, lipids provide a wealth of bioactive molecules
that modulate growth and development; lipid quality thus
impacts long-term health. For healthy infants born at full
term, lipids are provided via human milk or formula,
whereas in critically ill neonates, including very low birth
weight infants, intravenous lipid emulsions may also be
needed. The human milk lipidome is diverse and complex.
In comparison, intravenous lipid emulsions provide a
relatively simple lipid blend, and the optimal lipid
composition to promote normal infant development is yet
to be determined. In addition, recent evidence indicates
that dietary lipids such as sphingolipids and specialized
pro-resolving lipid mediators can contribute to normal
infant development.

The present Special Issue of Nutrients aims to improve our
understanding of the composition of infant dietary lipids,
lipid bioavailability, infant metabolism of dietary lipids, and
impacts of dietary lipids on short- and long-term
outcomes.
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Message from the Editorial Board

Nutrients is an on-line open access journal that was first
published in 2009. Nutrients adheres to rigorous peer-
review and editorial processes and publishes only high
quality manuscripts that address important issues related
to the impacts of nutrients on human health. The Impact
Factor of Nutrients has risen rapidly since its establishment
and it is now ranked in the first quartile of journals
publishing in the field of nutrition and dietetics research.
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